
State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

DATE: April 29,2010 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

4 5 3  Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Traci L. Matthews, Government Analyst I, Division of Regulatory Analysis 

Requests for confidential classification of documents from Proaess Energy Florida - -_ 
andGulf Power Company 

In response to a data request for the Ten-Year Site Plan review, we received documents from 
Progress and Gulf for which they requested confidential classification. However, after further 
consideration it has become apparent that we do not actually need this information, so we would 
like the documents to be returned to the respective companies. 

The Progress document number is 02885-10. The Gulf document number is 03130-10. 

Please see the attached correspondence from Progress requesting that their confidentiality 
request be withdrawn. We have not received a similar request from Gulf, but because the data is 
not needed for the review, it should be returned. a s  
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April 27,2010 

Via Electronic Mail 

Ms. Traci Matthews 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

I__-.. ~~ . ~ .-_.._____ ~~ ~ ~. .. .. ~- . 

Re: 2010 TYSP Supplemental Data Requesl; Undocketed 

Dear Ms. Matthews: 

On April 15,2010, Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (“PEF”) provided responses to Staffs TYSP 
Supplemental Data Request. In addition, PEF filed a Request for Confidential Classification for 
information provided in response to Question 3 in the Renewable Energy Section. 

As a result of further discussion with Staff for clarification, please find attached PEF’s REVISED 
response to the Renewable Energy section, Question 3. The revised data comes directly from PEF’s 
December 2009 A-8 and A-12 Schedules which are not confidential. Please replace the revised response 
attached with what was originally filed on April 15,2010. 

As a result of the revised response to Question 3, PEF hereby requests that its Request for 
Confidential Classification originally filed on April 15,2010 be withdrawn. 
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cc: Phillip Ellis (FPSC) 
Paul Lewis, Jr. 


